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Tennessee Valley Authority, Post Office Box 2000, Soddy-Daisy, Tennessee 37384-2000

November 15, 2007

10 CFR 50.4

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001

Gentlemen:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-328
Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA)

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT (SQN) - UNIT 2 - STEAM GENERATOR TUBE
INSPECTION INFORMATION, RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL
INFORMATION (RAI)

Reference: NRC letter to TVA dated October 5, 2007
"Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Unit 2 - Request for
Additional Information Regarding 2006 Steam
Generator Tube Inspections (TAC NOS. MD5142)

This letter responds to NRC's request for additional
information as contained in the referenced letter.
Enclosure 1 provides Revision 2 to the Unit 2 Cycle 14
90-Day Steam Generator report for voltage-based alternate
repair criteria. Appendix B of this report provides TVA's
responses to NRC's questions regarding the voltage-based
alternate repair criteria from the referenced letter.
Appendix C of this report provides two errata pages to
Appendix B. In addition, and in response to the referenced
letter, Enclosure 2 provides TVA responses to the NRC
questions associated with the application of W* alternate
repair criteria.

By TVA letter dated March 20, 2007, TVA indicated that
Westinghouse Electric Company was continuing to perform
metallurgical examinations of the steam generator tube that
was pulled during SQN's Unit 2 Cycle 14 refueling outage.
Westinghouse has completed the metallurgical examinations of
the pulled tube and TVA is including four proprietary copies

Printed on recycled paper



U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Page 2
November 15, 2007

of the final report in Enclosure 3. Enclosure 4 provides
the Westinghouse authorization letter CAW-07-2337,
accompanying affidavit, Proprietary Information Notice, and
Copyright Notice. Two non-proprietary copies of the final
report are provided in Enclosure 5.

Because Enclosure 3 contains information proprietary to
Westinghouse Electric Company, it is supported by an
affidavit signed by Westinghouse, the owner of the
information. The affidavit sets forth the basis on which
the information may be withheld from public disclosure by
the Commission and addresses with specificity the
considerations listed in paragraph (b) (4) of Section 2i390
of the Commission's regulations.

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the
information which is proprietary to Westinghouse be withheld
from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Section
2.390 of the Commission's regulations.

Correspondence with respect to the copyright or proprietary
aspects of the information in Enclosure 3 or the supporting
Westinghouse Affidavit should reference CAW-07-2337 and
should be addressed to J. A. Gresham, Manager, Regulatory
Compliance and Plant Licensing, Westinghouse Electric
Company LLC, P.O. Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230-
0355.

There are no commitments contained in this letter.

If you have any questions about this change, please contact
me at 843-7170.

Sincerely

James D. Smith
Manager, Site Licensing and

Industry Affairs

Enclosures
cc: See page 3
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cc (Enclosures):
Mr. Brendan T. Moroney, Senior Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 08G-9a
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2739

Mr. Lawrence E. Nanney, Director
Division of Radiological Health
Third Floor
L&C Annex *
401 Church Street
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1532


